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AAIFPA 2017 Board Director Election
From Good to Great
August 18, 2017
Dear Members,

It is time to elect the 2018-2019 Board Directors for AAIFPA. This year we have 6 qualified candidates to be elected.  
Based on AAIFPA Bylaw, SECTION 5.03 (b) Qualification to be a Board Director:

Qualifications for Board of Directors candidates requires that they be general member in good standing, a person of good character and in good standing in the insurance and financial planning industry, be a member for a minimum of one year and must maintain their general membership in order to serve.  Candidates must be nominated by two current board members and no two candidates may be allowed from the same company or agency.  Nomination of candidates must be approved by the majority of the current Board of Directors before their names can be submitted to the general membership for vote.


The annual election will be held in August through emails. All current members shall receive their ballots and cast their votes by e-mail. 
To better select our candidates, all of us, as AAIFPA members, must review the candidate list. You must vote for the individuals who you believe will contribute to the organization. These individuals must be willing to set aside their commitments and dedicate themselves for the good of the organization.
Please see the attached Voting Ballot form and elect up to 6 (SIX) candidates to become the 2018-2019 Board Directors. Upon completion, return the form to aaifpa@gmail.com by August 23rd, 2017.

Sincerely,
Rachel Fei
AAIFPA

2017 Election Committee Chair
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